
C.A.M. August 21st 2022 meeting minutes 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:00 pm. 

We have a new member, Larry Moore. 

Treasures report, 

 

Current checking balance $3,514.27 

Expenses: Dean Calloway grass cutting (4 times) $200.00 

B&B graphics new sign $53.38 

Deposits 00 

 

Current membership 30 paid, with current AMA membership. 

Safety report, No incidents this month. 

 

Field report,The field is in good condition, there are some area's 
around 

the runway that need to be sprayed for weeds and minor cleanup. 

 

New business, 

Due to recent vandalism at the field the club a motion was made and 

approved to purchase a trail camera system for security at the field. 

The budget for this would be up to $250.00 



In another motion the club will also look to procure several folding 
tables 

to replace the damaged (by vandalisim) tables in the shelter area used 
for events. 

The budget for this would be $200.00. 

Progress on these projects will be discussed at the September 
meeting. 

 

End of year event will be held September 24th. 

This will be a Fun Fly with BBQ. Bringing family and 

friends is encouraged. 

 

September meeting will be held at the field, 2:00pm 9/18/2022 

 


